SULLIVAN'S HEROES: A Home-Grown Charity that Keeps on Giving



Sullivan's Heroes

Building brighter futures
for disabled children

Sullivan's Heroes charity provides financial grants and fundraising support to families who need to make vital home adaptations for

a disabled child, to be able to continue to care for their child at home, safely and with dignity.

The charity, founded and based in Turners Hill, was set up by Fiona and Richard Smith, who having been through the process of adapting their house for their late disabled son Sullivan, discovered there was little in the way of financial assistance towards this, where the costs are well in excess of council grants available.

They founded the charity in their son's memory to help other disabled children and their families going through the same arduous adaptations and requiring to fundraise to meet all the costs.

To date the charity has now supported numerous children; there are many examples on their website.

Sullivan's Heroes receives no government or statutory funding, so is very thankful for support from local organisations, companies, charities and individuals raising and donating funds and providing services and resources.

Intrepid fundraisers to date have run marathons, climbed mountains, swum rivers, driven rallies and skydived to list but a few activities. So, if this new year heralds a fundraising event for you, and you'd like to help build brighter futures for disabled children, please do get in touch with us:

www.sullivansheroes.org.





Enquiries: 01342 300152

Please mention us when responding to adverts